
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING on SPECIAL ASSESSMENT FOR PUBLIC 

IMPROVEMENTS IN THE TOWN OF LAWRENCE, BROWN COUNTY, WI 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the town board for the Town of Lawrence has declared its 

intention to exercise its police power and levy special assessments pursuant to Section 66.60, 

Wisconsin Statutes, for improvements constructed within the area described below and special 

assessments to be levied on a reasonable basis upon the properties benefited thereby.  Said 

improvements to include sanitary sewer, water main, storm sewer and trail construction and 

necessary appurtenances and incidentals. Said improvements shall be constructed and the 

properties benefiting therefrom are contained in the following described area: 

 

Parcels located on the North and South side of Scheuring Road, west of Williams Grant Drive 

and east of Wizard Way include the following parcel numbers: 

 

L-162, L-165-1, L-171-1, and L-170 

 

A report showing plans and specifications, estimated cost of improvements and proposed 

assessments is on file in the Town of Lawrence Business Office located at the Town Hall 2400 

Shady Ct, De Pere, WI 54115 and may be inspected on Monday through Friday from 8:00AM to 

3:30 PM. 

 

You are further notified that the Town of Lawrence Town Board will hear all interested persons 

or its agents concerning matters contained in the Preliminary Resolution; authorizing such 

assessment and the report, including proposed assessments of benefits at 6:30PM, on Monday, 

April 10, 2017 at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Ct, De Pere WI. 

 

All objections will be considered at said hearing, and thereafter the amount of the assessment 

will be finally determined. 

 

Dated this 23rd day of March, 2017 

 

Jennifer L. Messerschmidt, Town Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

  
Posted at the following on Thursday, March 23, 2017 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Ct  

Town Website—www.townoflawrence.org 

Notified by mail property owners 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette published on March 27, 2017 

 

 


